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Get Connected. 
Stay Connected.

Visitors
If you are a visitor and would like more information about 

Hibben, please email Jessica Rodman at jrodman@
hibbenumc.org.

Hibben Happenings
Sign-up for our weekly e-newsletter! 

Email Amanda Moore at amoore@hibbenumc.org.

RightNow Media
There is no better time to sign-up for RightNow Media! 

RightNow Media is a free online streaming library of Bible 
studies, podcasts, books, and kid’s shows! There is something 
for all ages. If you would like access to this streaming library, 

please email Jessica Rodman at jrodman@hibbenumc.
org. Or you can text “Rightnow HibbenUMC” to 41411 and 

download the app!

Livestream
Hibben video livestreams our services to the internet 

on Facebook. Let’s be social! Look for us on Facebook, 
Instagram and YouTube.

@hibbenumc

Melissa Runey
Nursery Coordinator

Rebecca Daugherty
Nursery Assistant

Rev. Carl Johnson
Retired Clergy

Rev. David Lupo 
Retired Clergy

Rev. Daniel Flessas 
Clergy

Ty Curtis
Well Music Leader

Staff Contacts

hibbenumc.org  –  690 Coleman Boulevard  –  (843) 884-9761

AS 
YOURSELF

Stephen Ministers:	
	    Linda Abbitt	
	    Kimberlee Brown	
	    Bruce Harple	
	    Barbara Hindman
	    Terry Lupo
	    Ruth Mills
	    Sharon Thompson
	    Guerry Taylor (leader)
	    Sheila Sparks (leader)

If you need a Stephen Minister call: 
Nancy Baker	 (843) 884-4290 

Amanda Moore
Communications Director
amoore@hibbenumc.org

Amy Epperson
Children’s & Music Director
aepperson@hibbenumc.org

Kim Dowd
Preschool Director

preschool@hibbenumc.org
William Scott

Day Porter
Rodney Pendell

Organist

Attendance & Giving – May 17, 2020

8:15am Early Worship	                            N/A
10:30am Morning Worship	            N/A
The Well			                             N/A

2020 General Budget                                   $872,061.00
Needed Each Week                                      $10,086.91
Received Last Week (Operations):             $16,927.51
Total Received as of March:                         $242,212.07
Total Expenses as of March:                       ($220,598.04)
Surplus/(Deficit):	                                            $21,614.03

Little Free Pantry
High Need! Our Little Free Pantry continues to be of great 
use to our community! Hibben appreciates your continued 

support through monetary and food donations. 

Current Needs:

Drop-off in the blue collection bin in the back parking lot. 
Thank you!

Florence Crittenton
An ongoing mission of Hibben is support for Florence 

Crittenton Home where young pregnant women come to 
have their babies. These young women have nothing and 
we have the opportunity to show God’s love for them by 

donating diapers and other baby articles. 

For drop-off information, please contact Donna Johnson at 
(336) 404-6734.

Ways to Serve

Vegetables:
Green Beans

Peas
Corn

Diced Tomatoes
Black Beans

Pork and Beans
Baked Beans 

Miscellaneous:
Spaghetti noodles and sauce

Canned Pasta
(like Ravioli, Spaghetti O’s, 

etc… )
Mac and Cheese

Ramen noodles (beef and 
chicken)

Peanut Butter and Grape Jelly

Soup:
Tomato

Chicken Noodle
Vegetable Beef

Canned Meat:
Vienna Sausages

Chili and Manwich
Tuna

Chicken

Fruit:
Pears

Peaches
Mandarin Oranges

Fruit Cocktail

To view our livestream, go to facebook.com/hibbenumc.

GREETINGS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

*SONGS OF PRAISE	 Chris Tomlin
1. Holy Is the Lord

Kurt Kaiser
2. Pass It On

OFFERING
Online Giving

Visit our website at hibbenumc.org/give for all of our giving informa-
tion. From there you can sign-up for online giving, start an electronic 
bank draft, or learn how to text to give. All options are safe and se-
cure. Or you can give the traditional way by cash or check! Checks 

should be made payable to Hibben UMC and can be sent to Hibben 
UMC at 690 Coleman Blvd, Mt. Pleasant SC 29464. For questions 

please contact Julie Martin at jmartin@hibbenumc.org.

Text To Give Is Now Available!
Hibben now has text to give! Simply text the amount you would like to 
give to (833) 497-9336 ($5 minimum). The first time you give, you will 
be sent a link via text to enter your information. Every time after that, 
simply send the amount and receive your receipt via email. Even set-
up recurring transactions! Text to give uses the same secure process-
ing software (Vanco) as our online giving. If you have any questions 

please contact Julie Martin at jmartin@hibbenumc.org.

Stephen Ministry
“Please Keep This Confidential…”

When you say these words to your Stephen Minister, you can be 
assured your Stephen Minister will keep quiet about what you share. 
Confidentiality is a cornerstone of Stephen Ministry. Stephen Minis-

ters don’t reveal anything their care receiver says- and don’t even tell 
anyone who their care receiver is.



Sunday, March 15
	 8:15am    Early Worship
	 9:15am    Sunday School
	 10:30am  Traditional Worship
              10:30am	   The Well			 
	 6:00pm	   GLOW!
	 6:00pm	   Hibben Youth
	                           

Monday, March 16
	 6:45pm    BSF
	

Tuesday, March 17
	 9:30am	   Bible Study
	 9:30am	   Christ-centered Yoga
	 1:00pm	   Book Club
	 5:00pm	   Cub Scouts Den Meeting
	 6:00pm	   Girl Scouts 
	 6:30pm	   Missions Committee
	 6:30pm	   Young Adults
	 7:00pm	   Boy Scouts
	 7:00pm	   Cub Scouts Pack Meeting
	

Wednesday, March 18
	 10:30am  Bible Study
	 6:00pm	   Evening Bible Study
	 6:15pm	   Men's Bible Study
	 6:15pm	   Hibben Ringers
	 7:30pm	   Choir

Thursday, March 19
	 5:00pm	   Etiwan Round Table		
	 6:00pm	   Cub Scouts Den Meeting
	 7:00pm	   Webelos 1 Cub Scouts

Saturday, March 21
	 8:00am    BSF
	 8:00pm    Alcoholics Anonymous

~This Week’s Prayer List~
Kim Lehman	 			   Ann & Mike Mancuso		
(str/Mary Anne Larkin) 			   Shawn Reeves
Dodge Hindman				   (nephew Eric Shuler)	
(brt-IL/Barbara Hindman)	          	Cheryl Ward           
Connie Morgan				    Brandi S. Gregorie			
(frn/Nancy Blocker)        			   Agnes Miller & Family
The Summer Family			   Frankie Collins 
Cathy Hobbs & Quinn Rettew		  Lucy Morrow	    
Sean & Katie Kilpatrick			   April Manigault
(son/dtr-IL/Brad & Pam Kilpatrick)	 The Good Family
Those affected by COVID-19

Prayer List 
Please add to the Hibben Prayer List:

Email Jessica Rodman at jrodman@hibbenumc.org to add 
names to the prayer list.

Prayer requests will remain on our list for three weeks.
Names may be resubmitted after that time.

May the Holy Spirit grant peace and healing
as you are lifted in prayer by the Hibben family.Hibben Youth

We will no longer plan to meet until the next school year.

Events?
Does your youth have an event? Email Alison the date/time/

place. We would love to attend!

Contact:
hibbenumcyouth@gmail.com
Alison Kidd: (919) 414-1296
Beau Moore: (843) 818-3146 

Hibben United Methodist Church is looking for a part-time 
Director of Youth Ministries. Located in the growing town of 
Mount Pleasant, South Carolina. This faith community of 600 

members is known for its “heart for missions” by those who live 
in the Charleston area. 

	 We are searching for a spiritual leader who will develop 
and implement faith leadership skills of connection, disciple 
building, and mission for middle and high school students 
in their journey of faith to become disciples of Jesus Christ 
for the transformation of the world. This ministry program 

will focus on the connection of young teens to youth ministry 
(within and outside of Hibben UMC), including age appropriate 

discipleship, experiences for all age groups, and cultivation 
of hearts for God’s work through mission, scripture, and 

connection. 

	 An ideal candidate for this role is a dynamic leader 
who excels in drawing-in and engaging youth; possesses a 
deep and living relationship with Jesus Christ; has a calling 
to minister to youth and impact teen development; has gifts 
in leadership and vision, and has strong interpersonal and 
organizational skills. Additionally, a bachelor’s degree and 
experience/participation/leadership in youth programs is 

required.

Interested candidates are invited to send a cover letter and 
resume to revsara@hibbenumc.org.

Part-time Youth Director
Children's Ministry

Heifer International
Fill the Ark is underway! Help our children support Heifer 

International during Lent. Our goal is $5,000. 
Contact Amy Epperson at aepperson@hibbenumc.org

Vacation Bible School: Date Change!
VBS has a new date! Please join us August 10-13 for our 

VBS 2020 Rocky Railway! 

To comply with social distancing recommendations, this 
year's VBS will be capped at 120 children. The VBS sign-up 
is live! We already have 100 children and 18 volunteers reg-

istered! WE NEED YOU! 

Follow the link below to sign-up! 
https://vbspro.events/p/events/72956a

GLOW!
GLOW challenges each of you to stop by and place items in 

the Little Pantries. We are thankful to be helping our com-
munity during this different and difficult time. Can you help? 

(Plus you get a field trip out of your house.)

Parents of our new 4th grades - be on the lookout for infor-
mation regarding GLOW - our 4.5.6 grade group. Your child 
will soon be invited to become a part of this active group!

SCRIPTURE	 Acts 1:1-11, ESV

SERMON	 Rev. Walter Strawther
Looking Up

BENEDICTION

3rd Easter
April 26

Luke 24:13-35
Life of Blessing

Communion

4th Easter
May 3

John 10:1-10
Life of Listening 

5th Easter
May 10

1 Peter 2:1-10
Life of Solid Foundation

Children’s Leadership – GLOW

6th Easter
May 17

John 14:15-21
Life of Brave Faith

Graduation Sunday 

7th Easter
May 24

Acts 1:1-11
Life of Promise

Ascension Sunday

Day of Pentecost
May 31

Acts 2:1-21
Life Together

Children’s Leadership 

Next Week:
Children's Church: Pentacost Video

Calling all children! We need YOU to help make a Pentecost 
video. Ms. Amy will leave a plastic bin under the breezeway 
between the buildings. Please have mom or dad pick up a 

packet for each of you. Inside, you will find some red 
fabric to "wave" like the flames of the Holy Spirit. Put on 

your birthday hat, wave your flames, have mom or dad do a 
short video and send it to Ms. Amy. The video will be used 

during our Pentecost service on Sunday, May 31. 


